

KIEL-SISCO SCHOOL

115 KIEL AVENUE • KINNELON, NEW JERSEY 07405 TEL: (973) 838-0611 • FAX: (973) 838-6338

www.kinnelonpublicschools.org

Jennifer Oluwole, Principal



September 22, 2023

Dear Kiel-Sisco Families.

We are very excited to celebrate Halloween at Kiel-Sisco School on **Tuesday, October 31st!**

Students should arrive at school wearing their costumes. Costumes must be appropriate for school and should be comfortable to wear all day. Further, all costumes must adhere to the following guidelines:

- Masks and makeup that will make the student unrecognizable should be avoided
- Inflatable costumes are not permitted
- Costumes should be an appropriate length that will not pose a tripping hazard
- Costumes should not include lights, sound effects, or other features that would cause a disruption to the learning environment
- Avoid all props that students have to carry

Weather permitting, we are planning to hold a **school-wide parade** beginning at **1:15pm** *outside* on the field behind Kiel School.

We are very happy to be able to invite parents/guardians to attend the parade this year but ask that you please minimize the number of cars and family members that you bring per student since *parking is very limited during the school day*. Parents/guardians should plan to park in any available spaces next door at Glenn Sisco, the firehouse, or high school. We also greatly appreciate your patience with the volume of traffic that we may experience on Kiel Avenue during these times.

If we must cancel the outdoor Halloween parade due to inclement weather, it will be moved indoors for students and staff to enjoy. Unfortunately, it will not be rescheduled for parents/guardians to attend.

Class parents and teachers will be in touch regarding the scheduling and coordination of class parties in celebration of Halloween.

On behalf of Kiel-Sisco School, I would like to wish all of our families a safe, healthy, and happy Halloween!

Best.

Jennifer E. Oluwole Oluwolej@kinnelon.org